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Headteacher’s message 

T 
his week, we welcomed the 
Humber Careers Hub team 
to Headlands School to 
meet with students, Mr 

Stamper (Assistant Head –  
Community) and myself to discuss 
all the amazing careers  
opportunities we continue to  
provide for our students. 

Needless to say, they were really 
impressed with our careers  
curriculum offer and incredibly 
complimentary about how our  
students spoke about their careers 
experiences. Well done everyone!  

Once the final video is produced, 
we will make it available for the 
community to see. You can find 
out more about the Humber  
Careers Hub at 
www.humberlep.org/skills/
humber-careers-hub/ 

Thank you to all the parents and 
carers who have sent their Year 10 
‘Hopes and Dreams’ letters – 
please keep them coming! 

T 
oday was our Year 11s’ final 
day and was marked by a 
fantastic selection of  
memorable videos, photos, 

speeches and poems as part of 
their Leavers Assembly. The 
students were a real credit to 
themselves and captured some 
great photos for themselves to 
mark the occasion. Please see our 
Facebook page for more clips,  
videos and photos. 

Students in Year 11 and Year 13 
have all worked incredibly hard 
during the course of the last  
academic year – despite the  
extraordinary circumstances. They 
have been amazing and we wish 

them every success for their  
futures. 

As we return after the May  
Holiday, Mr Gilbert (previous Year 
11 Year Leader) will now start the 
transition to Year 8 Year Leader 
for the current Year 7s.  

This is to allow Miss Massey to  
concentrate her efforts and time 
on the transition of Year 6s into 
Year 7. Not long now before they 
start with us! 

Wishing you all a peaceful and 
sunny Bank Holiday! 

Stay safe 

Sarah Bone 

 School should only be contacted about positive cases where symptoms 
developed within 48 hours of the student being in school. 

 As in previous holidays, our Facebook page will therefore be silenced 
from 3pm on Friday, 28th May until 8.30am on Monday, 7th June, so 
please do not attempt to contact us via Facebook. Instead we have set 
up a designated COVID-19 email address: 
Covid19@headlandsschool.co.uk which will be checked daily at 
10am between Saturday, 29th May 2021 and Monday, 31st May. 

Please only email us at this address if: 

1: Your child developed symptoms within 48 hours of them being in school 

AND 

2: They have tested positive for COVID-19 via a PCR test 

Any other queries sent to this email address will not be responded too.  
Only matters that meet the above criteria will be answered. 

Should you have any other matters you wish to contact the school about 
during the May break please continue to email admin@ 
headlandsschool.co.uk noting this account will not be looked at until 
our return on Monday, 7th June. 

Your support in helping us managing this period is very much appreciated. 
We absolutely recognise the importance of our role in Track and Trace and 
remain hopeful that because of the operational procedures we have put in 
place, and the wider community’s support, we can all have a safe, and 
peaceful, May Bank Holiday. 

COVID-19 May Holiday procedures 

 

We have three vacancies to 
join Team Headlands at the 
minute. 

 A Laboratory Technician to 
support our science staff 
with the preparation of 
equipment and resources 
for lessons. Term time  
only, 35 hours per week.  
Permanent contract. 

 An Apprentice Laboratory 
Technician supporting the 
teaching staff. Term time 
only, 32.5 hours per week. 
Fixed term for one year. 

 Learning Tutors Level 2 to 
support students with their 
education. Term time and 
five days. 32.5 hours per 
week 

For more information, visit 
www.headlandsschool.co.uk/
about-the-school/recruitment/ 

Job vacancies 
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Congratulations to the under 13 cricket team who played Team Headlands’ 
first sports fixture for more than a year on Tuesday. 

They beat George Pindar School in the first round of the Yorkshire Cup and 
will be up against a school from Hartlepool in the next round. 

 

 The Team Headlands  
Careers Google Classroom is 
suitable for all year groups 
and is updated every week 
with links to videos,  
motivational talks and 
toolkits to help students  
decide on the right career for 
them. We would encourage 
parents to take a look with 
their children at the  
resources. The code is 
auz5ijv. 

 The UK University &  
Apprenticeship Search Virtual 
Fair takes place on Wednes-
day, 16th June between noon 
and 6pm. 
 
You'll be able to chat directly 
to universities and  
apprenticeships and 
gain vital application advice. 
The event features a wide 
range of universities,  
colleges and apprenticeship 
providers from around the 
UK, and you can participate 
in 10 live webinars and 
view virtual campus tours. 
 
Organisers also giving 
away five £100 Amazon 
vouchers just for logging in!   
 
Find out more at https://
ukunisearchnorth.vfairs.com/ 

Careers Corner 

A huge well done to Tilly in Year 7, who has had 12 inches of her hair 
cut off this week to donate to the Little Princess Trust. She has also 
raised £265 for the charity so far.  

#TeamHeadlands are very proud of you, Tilly. 

Here is her JustGiving page: 
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Louise-Driver 

Year 10 PE students had a great 
opportunity to be part of a Dell: 
Powering Potential session this 
week. They heard from expert 
speakers from Dell who are involved 
in sport technology as well as Dr 
Sam Allen, a senior lecturer in Bio-
mechanics from the University of 
Loughborough and participated in a 
Q&A about all-things tech and 
sport. Headlands was one of only a 
handful of schools given this  
opportunity.  

Dell Powering 

Potential session 

Tilly’s fantastic fund-raising 
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The week in pictures 

Year 8 Maths students solving a 
range of real life problems while 
building Stamper Farm!  

This incredible pencil crayon  
drawing was done by Savannah in 
Year 7.  

Mrs Bannister (Head of Art) said: 
“What an incredible talent 
Savannah has. This drawing actually 
took my breath away when she 
showed me it on Wednesday. Year 7 
are doing a project based around 
the sea and plastic pollution and if 
they wanted to for homework, they 
could draw a sea creature.  

“This quality of work has impressed 
staff and students alike. Amazing.” 

Mrs Douthwaite 
(Year 10 Leader) 
was really  
impressed with 
the Year 10 
Dance class this 
week. 

Year 7 students making a wave machine from jelly beans in Science lessons.  


